From: Haislip Hayes
To: Angela Plaisted
Cc: pmoores@estransit.com
Subject: FW: Transit Meeting

Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 1:29:02 PM

Hello

Public comment for PEDC unmet needs item

ΤY

From: Aspen Village Apts <aspen@buckinghampm.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 11:13 AM

To: Colin Brownlee < cbrownlee@townofmammothlakes.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: Transit Meeting

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Transit Meeting Attendees,

Please understand the dire need of transit availability for Aspen Village residents. Aspen Village is not a commercial rental property. Aspen Village is a "Mammoth Lakes workforce" property (using the term loosely) with below median income residents. Our parking is limited, eliminating the possibility of households to having two parking spaces, thus only one vehicle. This creates a problem when dad has to go work in the morning and mon and the kids have school, appointments, and errands. We rely deeply on the wonderful transit system that Mammoth Lakes has. Please consider this in your transit meeting.

Thank you,

Marvin Orrick

Community Manager | Aspen Village

1700 Old Mammoth Road | Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546

Office: 760.924.7516 | Fax: 760.924.7519

Email: Aspen@buckinghampm.com